Welcome Back! September is a busy month at Ross Elementary. Here's a list of important dates and events for your refrigerator calendar:

**September 10<sup>th</sup>, 2012: FIRST PTO MEETING @ 6:30 p.m.** Meetings are held in the cafeteria. Meet and greet new and old friends and be sure to sign up to volunteer for any or all of our various PTO school events.

**September 4th -September 30th:** PTO MEMBERSHIP DRIVE. Cost is \$3 individual and \$5 per family. REMINDER: YOU MUST BE A PTO MEMBER TO VOLUNTEER AT ANY OF OUR SCHOOL SPONSORED EVENTS AND TO CHAPERONE FIELD TRIPS.

**September 10<sup>th</sup> thru October 1<sup>st</sup>, 2012**: FALL FUNDRAISER BEGINS. We are selling Gertrude Hawk Chocolates & Krispy Kreme Doughnuts. We will have a Zumba Fitness Fundraiser as well. FALL FUNDRAISER PICK-UP is scheduled for November 14<sup>th</sup> from 3p.m. - 7p.m. WE WILL NOT BE RESPONSIBLE FOR ITEMS NOT PICKED UP!

September 20<sup>th</sup>, 2012: BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT & SCHOOL PICTURES

September 25<sup>th</sup>, 2012: SCHOOL ASSEMBLY

**September 26**<sup>th</sup>-**September 28**<sup>th</sup>: SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR. Family Fun Night is scheduled for September 27<sup>th</sup> from 5p.m-7p.m.

Working for the Students,

The PTO Board

Stacy Hinkley Ashley Raspen Wendy Vasey Nickie Kowalski

President Vice-President Secretary Treasurer